
Field Turf Advisory Committee

Meeting Minutes from 3-30-17

Attendees:

Gino Cresta, (GC), Chair

Matt Leahy, (ML), Vice 

Scott Faulkner (SF), Secretary

Danielle Strauss (DS) Recreation Director

Chris Huntress, (CH), Huntress Associates

John Tripp, (JT) Member

7 PM meeting called to order by Chairman Gino Cresta

A motion was made to accept the meeting minutes from 2-27-17.  Vote was unanimous.

The purpose of the meeting is to identify: 

1. Turf field markings, size and color for the various sports scheduled to use the field. 

2. End zone and mid field graphics

3. Color of the field turf 

4. Graphics and color for the scoreboard, including home and away identification, field identification 

and school "mascot" identification 

CH explained that certain colors are typically identified with specific sports and he suggested Swampscott

should use these same colors

The committee voted to use the following colors: Unanimous

Soccer, yellow

Football, white

Field Hockey, royal blue 

Men's Lax, navy blue

Woman's Lax, use yellow but have orange at the goal

The committee voted to have "Big Blue" in the end zone in navy blue with an "S" at the mid field

The committee voted to have the field turf alternate green colors every 10 yards

The committee voted to have "Swampscott" for the home team and "Away" for the visitors

The committee voted to have the scoreboard navy blue

The committee voted to have "Blocksidge Field" written across the top of the scoreboard

The committee voted to have "Home of the Big Blue" written across the bottom of the scoreboard

It is important to note that the graphics at the top and bottom of the scoreboard can be removed



and replaced with advertising at any time.

Meeting adjournd at 9PM
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